The Grange PTA

are hosting a

Coffee Morning in aid of Macmillan Cancer Support
Friday 6" October 2023
9.00am - 11.00am

Dear Parents, Grandparents, Guardians and Carers,

You are cordially invited to attend a coffee morning on
Friday 6" October 2023 9.00am — 11.00am in the School
Annex where you will be able to purchase a coffee and
cake for a small donation which goes to a very worthy
cause.

All funds donated will go to Macmillan Cancer Support.

Many thanks to you all for your support, I'm sure it will be
very much appreciated by Macmillan.



